
Subject: Finestone Park Redevelopment update 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
You are receiving this email because you participated in a public engagement process for the Finestone 
Park redevelopment and requested updates.  
 
The Finestone Park redevelopment was approved as part of the 2019 park redevelopment planning 
process and the design is now complete. The redevelopment will move forward to a Request for 
Proposals this spring and on to construction in the summer of 2019. The design includes a play structure 
and swings, new benches, a picnic table, new trees, and new pathways. An image of the design is 
included below.  
 
Thank you for participating in this process. Your feedback was important in determining how the park 
can best serve the community and the design reflects these wishes, within the available budget. An 
explanation of what we heard and how it was considered in the design is included on the project 
webpage. 
 
Finestone Park redevelopment design: 

 
 
For more information, please visit winnipeg.ca/FinestonePark.  
 
Regards, 
 
Office of Public Engagement 
 

https://winnipeg.ca/publicworks/parksOpenSpace/ParkAreas/NewProjects/FinestonePark.stm

